From: Michael McCafferty

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Change in distance requirements
Date: Thursday, November 5, 2020 9:50:59 AM

To whom it may concern,
As an owner of a small independent liquor store in St.Paul I strongly oppose any change in the
distance required between stores. I have been opposed to all of the changes pushed on us over
the last few year. I have express my feelings to the council each time only to be told that they
are small changes that won’t really effect my business. This assumption has been WRONG.
They have greatly damaged my business and it’s value.

This change will only be another nail in the coffin of many including me. I know the city is
looking for ways to raise revenue.But this is absolutely not the way to do it.

Please do not allow this change to happen.

Thank you.

Michael McCafferty.

McCafferty’s Liquor Store.
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